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Law Requiring Local Governments to Pay 
Interest on Late Premiums Repealed 

 
The State Health Plan would like to provide notice that N.C.G.S. § 
135-48.55, the statute requiring charter schools and local government 
units on the State Health Plan to pay interest on late payments, has 
been repealed by Session Law 2022-53. 

The effective date is October 1, 2022. The legislation was signed on 
July 7, 2022. The final bill can be found here. 
  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

https://www.ncleg.gov/Sessions/2021/Bills/Senate/PDF/S265v6.pdf

